Kabbalah A Very Short Introduction Very Short
Int
Yeah, reviewing a book kabbalah a very short introduction very short int could
mount up your close links listings. This is just one of the solutions for you
to be successful. As understood, expertise does not recommend that you have
extraordinary points.
Comprehending as competently as conformity even more than new will have enough
money each success. bordering to, the statement as with ease as perspicacity of
this kabbalah a very short introduction very short int can be taken as
skillfully as picked to act.
Free Speech: A Very Short Introduction Nigel Warburton 2009-02-26 'I disapprove
of what you say, but I will defend to the death your right to say it' This
slogan, attributed to Voltaire, is frequently quoted by defenders of free
speech. Yet it is rare to find anyone prepared to defend all expression in
every circumstance, especially if the views expressed incite violence. So where
do the limits lie? What is the real value of free speech? Here, Nigel Warburton
offers a concise guide to important questions facing modern society about the
value and limits of free speech: Where should a civilized society draw the
line? Should we be free to offend other people's religion? Are there good
grounds for censoring pornography? Has the Internet changed everything? This
Very Short Introduction is a thought-provoking, accessible, and up-to-date
examination of the liberal assumption that free speech is worth preserving at
any cost. ABOUT THE SERIES: The Very Short Introductions series from Oxford
University Press contains hundreds of titles in almost every subject area.
These pocket-sized books are the perfect way to get ahead in a new subject
quickly. Our expert authors combine facts, analysis, perspective, new ideas,
and enthusiasm to make interesting and challenging topics highly readable.
Mystifying Kabbalah Boaz Huss 2020-09-10 Most scholars of Judaism take the term
"Jewish mysticism" for granted, and do not engage in a critical discussion of
the essentialist perceptions that underlie it. Mystifying Kabbalah studies the
evolution of the concept of Jewish mysticism. It examines the major
developments in the academic study of Jewish mysticism and its impact on modern
Kabbalistic movements in the contexts of Jewish nationalism and New Age
spirituality. Boaz Huss argues that Jewish mysticism is a modern discursive
construct and that the identification of Kabbalah and Hasidism as forms of
mysticism, which appeared for the first time in the nineteenth century and has
become prevalent since the early twentieth, shaped the way in which Kabbalah
and Hasidism are perceived and studied today. The notion of Jewish mysticism
was established when western scholars accepted the modern idea that mysticism
is a universal religious phenomenon of a direct experience of a divine or
transcendent reality and applied it to Kabbalah and Hasidism. "Jewish
mysticism" gradually became the defining category in the modern academic
research of these topics. This book clarifies the historical, cultural, and
political contexts that led to the identification of Kabbalah and Hasidism as
Jewish mysticism, exposing the underlying ideological and theological
presuppositions and revealing the impact of this "mystification" on
contemporary forms of Kabbalah and Hasidism.
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Touchdown Jesus Robert Laurence Moore 2003-01-01 This book is an intriguing
narrative of the interplay between American religion and patterns of American
culture in the nineteenth and twentieth centuries. R. Laurence Moore considers
the ways nationalism, the separation of church and state, democratic pluralism,
and shifts in boundaries between secular and sacred practice have shaped
American religion for the past two hundred years.
Open Secret Elliot R. Wolfson 2012-06-01 Annotation Situating
within the evolution of Kabbalistic mysticism, the history of
philosophy & Mahayana Buddhism, Wolfson focuses on the nature
embodiment, semiotic materiality, hypernomian transvaluation,
alterity & atemporal temporality.

Habad's thought
Western
of apophatic
nondifferentiated

Zohar, the Book of Enlightenment Daniel Chanan Matt 1983 This is the first
translation with commentary of selections from The Zohar, the major text of the
Kabbalah, the Jewish mystical tradition. This work was written in 13th-century
Spain by Moses de Leon, a Spanish scholar.
The Paradoxical Ascent to God Rachel Elior 1993-01-01 This book is a study of
the Habad Hasidism movement, an influential part of the Hasidic Movement, which
originated in the eigteenth century. Habad was founded by Rabbi Shneur Zalman
of Liadi (1745-1813) who established a Hasidic community in Belorussia and who
set forth the new Habad doctrine in a book entitled Tanya (Likutey Amarim).
This doctrine expounded the mystical ideas underlying the quest for God. Its
essential innovation lay in the formulation of a religious outlook which
concentrated upon perceiving the divinity: its essence, its nature, the stages
of its manifestation, its characteristics, its perfection, its differing wills,
its processes, the significance of its revelation and the possibilities of its
perception. This conception generated a profound transformation of religious
worship and was the cause of great controversy throughout the Jewish world.
A Short History of the Jewish People Raymond P. Scheindlin 2000 From the
original legends of the Bible to the peace accords of today's newspapers, this
engaging, one-volume history of the Jews will fascinate and inform. 30
illustrations.
The Blues: A Very Short Introduction Elijah Wald 2010-08-03 Praised as "suave,
soulful, ebullient" (Tom Waits) and "a meticulous researcher, a graceful
writer, and a committed contrarian" (New York Times Book Review), Elijah Wald
is one of the leading popular music critics of his generation. In The Blues,
Wald surveys a genre at the heart of American culture. It is not an easy thing
to pin down. As Howlin' Wolf once described it, "When you ain't got no money
and can't pay your house rent and can't buy you no food, you've damn sure got
the blues." It has been defined by lyrical structure, or as a progression of
chords, or as a set of practices reflecting West African "tonal and rhythmic
approaches," using a five-note "blues scale." Wald sees blues less as a style
than as a broad musical tradition within a constantly evolving pop culture. He
traces its roots in work and praise songs, and shows how it was transformed by
such professional performers as W. C. Handy, who first popularized the blues a
century ago. He follows its evolution from Ma Rainey and Bessie Smith through
Bob Dylan and Jimi Hendrix; identifies the impact of rural field recordings of
Blind Lemon Jefferson, Charley Patton and others; explores the role of blues in
the development of both country music and jazz; and looks at the popular rhythm
and blues trends of the 1940s and 1950s, from the uptown West Coast style of TBone Walker to the "down home" Chicago sound of Muddy Waters. Wald brings the
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story up to the present, touching on the effects of blues on American poetry,
and its connection to modern styles such as rap. As with all of Oxford's Very
Short Introductions, The Blues tells you--with insight, clarity, and wit-everything you need to know to understand this quintessentially American
musical genre.
Messianic Mystics Moshe Idel 2000-05-01 One of the worl'ds leading scholars of
Jewish thought examines the long tradition of Jewish messianism and mystical
experience.
Miracles: A Very Short Introduction Yujin Nagasawa 2017-11-16 Jesus turned
water into wine, Mohammad split the moon into two, and Buddha walked and spoke
immediately upon birth. According to recent statistics, even in the present age
of advanced science and technology, most people believe in miracles. In fact,
newspapers and television regularly report alleged miracles, such as recoveries
from incurable diseases, extremely unlikely coincidences, and religious signs
and messages on unexpected objects. In this book the award-winning author and
philosopher Yujin Nagasawa addresses some of our most fundamental questions
concerning miracles. What exactly is a miracle? What types of miracles are
believed in the world's great religions? What do recent scientific findings
tell us about miracles? Can we rationally believe that miracles have really
taken place? Can there be acts that are more religiously significant than
miracles? Drawing on a vast variety of fascinating examples from across the
major religions, Nagasawa discusses the lively debate on miracles that ranges
from reported miracles in ancient scriptures in the East and West to cuttingedge scientific research on belief formation. Throughout, he drives us to ask
ourselves if and how we can still believe in in miracles in the twenty-first
century. ABOUT THE SERIES: The Very Short Introductions series from Oxford
University Press contains hundreds of titles in almost every subject area.
These pocket-sized books are the perfect way to get ahead in a new subject
quickly. Our expert authors combine facts, analysis, perspective, new ideas,
and enthusiasm to make interesting and challenging topics highly readable.
Druids: A Very Short Introduction Barry Cunliffe 2010-05-27 Who were the
Druids? What do we know about them? Do they still exist today? The Druids first
came into focus in Western Europe - Gaul, Britain, and Ireland - in the second
century BC. They are a popular subject; they have been known and discussed for
over 2,000 years and few figures flit so elusively through history. They are
enigmatic and puzzling, partly because of the lack of knowledge about them has
resulted in a wide spectrum of interpretations. Barry Cunliffe takes the reader
through the evidence relating to the Druids, trying to decide what can be said
and what can't be said about them. He examines why the nature of the druid
caste changed quite dramatically over time, and how successive generations have
interpreted the phenomenon in very different ways. ABOUT THE SERIES: The Very
Short Introductions series from Oxford University Press contains hundreds of
titles in almost every subject area. These pocket-sized books are the perfect
way to get ahead in a new subject quickly. Our expert authors combine facts,
analysis, perspective, new ideas, and enthusiasm to make interesting and
challenging topics highly readable.
Kafka: A Very Short Introduction Ritchie Robertson 2004-10-28 In this Very
Short Introduction, Ritchie Robertson provides the newcomer with an up-to-date
and accessible examination of this fascinating author. Beginning with an
examination of Kafka's life, he then goes on to discuss some of the major
themes that emerge in Kafka's work, using his short story Metamorphosis as a
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recurring example.
Total Kabbalah Maggy Whitehouse 2007-12-27 Accompanied by a definitive
reference on kabbalistic vocabulary and concepts, a thorough, accessible guide
introduces the ancient mystical principles and practices of the Kabbalah,
explains how to apply them in every aspect of one's life, and includes
practical techniques for prayer and meditation, easy-to-read charts and
diagrams, and more. Original. 15,000 first printing.
The Secret World of Kabbalah Judith Z. Abrams 2006-01-01 A rabbi introduces
Kabbalah by providing its history and explaining its basic tenets using simple
examples and kid-friendly text.
Kabbalah Made Easy Maggy Whitehouse 2011-04-28 Kabbalah Made Easy is a down-toearth, no-red-strings-attached look at the Judaic mystical system that has been
made famous by the Kabbalah Center. The book explains why Kabbalah can seem so
complex and breaks the system down into simple, understandable chunks. It
examines the different systems that are in operation today including the
Lurianic tradition, the Golden Dawn, magical, alchemical and Christian Kabblah
as well as the re-emerging Toledano Tradition, which is taking Kabbalah back to
its roots while making it accessible to the modern world. The book explains the
basics of the Kabbalistic Tree of Life diagram as well as the four worlds of
Jacob's Ladder. It includes Kabbalistic lore on angels, astrology and gematria,
as well as exercises and meditations that are simple but profound.
Studies in Jewish Mysticism Association for Jewish Studies 1982
The Ghetto: A Very Short Introduction Bryan Cheyette 2020-08-27 For three
hundred years the ghetto defined Jewish culture in the late medieval and early
modern period in Western Europe. In the nineteenth-century it was a freefloating concept which travelled to Eastern Europe and the United States.
Eastern European ", which enabled genocide, were crudely rehabilitated by the
Nazis during World War Two as if they were part of a benign medieval tradition.
In the United States, the word ghetto was routinely applied to endemic black
ghettoization which has lasted from 1920 until the present. Outside of America
" has been universalized as the incarnation of class difference, or
colonialism, or apartheid, and has been applied to segregated cities and
countries throughout the world. In this Very Short Introduction Bryan Cheyette
unpicks the extraordinarily complex layers of contrasting meanings that have
accrued over five hundred years to ghettos, considering their different
settings across the globe. He considers core questions of why and when urban,
racial, and colonial ghettos have appeared, and who they contain. Exploring
their various identities, he shows how different ghettos interrelate, or are
contrasted, across time and space, or even in the same place. ABOUT THE SERIES:
The Very Short Introductions series from Oxford University Press contains
hundreds of titles in almost every subject area. These pocket-sized books are
the perfect way to get ahead in a new subject quickly. Our expert authors
combine facts, analysis, perspective, new ideas, and enthusiasm to make
interesting and challenging topics highly readable.
Kabbalah for Beginners Michele Gilbert 2015-08-09 Would you like to get a
better understanding of what Kabbalah Is ? Do you want to improve your life in
ways that you have been dreaming of? Do you want peace, happiness, and perhaps
miracles to come into your life? Read "Kabbalah For Beginners An Introduction
To The Wisdom Of Kabbalah" For a simple to understand, and everyday explanation
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of this timeless practice. In "Kabbalah For Beginners" you will discover: The
Brief Overview - What Is The Kabbalah? - A simple to understand, everyday
explanation of this timeless secret The History Of Kabbalah - The History Of
The Kabbalah - Where, what, why and how Aspects of Kabbalah like.. . - Keter harness the power of your super-conscious mind - Binah - understand the true
state of joy - Chochmah - discover the art of selflessness - Da'at - improve
your concentration and memory - Chesed - explore your emotions - Gevurah trust how to give correctly - Tiferet - awaken your heart and mercy and many
more... Kabbalah For Beginners can help you develop your spiritual skills and
gain a better understanding of the world around you. Just Scroll to the top and
select the BUY button and receive your copy today of "Kabbalah For Beginners An
Introduction To The Wisdom Of The Kabbalah"
Christian Kabbalah Ernst Benz 2004 *Christian Kabbalah* introduces the little
known by fascinating subject of Christian Kabbalism. This work includes the
famous Kabbalistic Master Tablet of Princess Antonia. It is the only
introduction available in English to this important form of mysticism.
Heaven on Earth Sadakat Kadri 2013 "Shari'a is the code of conduct in Islam,
but what does it really mean? British-based civil rights lawyer Kadri explains
how legal ideas gradually emerged in Islam, how shari'a is practiced in
different countries today, and how in the last decades it has been appropriated
by extremists to the detriment of everyone."--Library Journal.
The Kabbalistic Tradition Alan Unterman 2008-11-06 ‘The Torah is both hidden
and revealed ... there is a secret meaning to the holy Torah that is not
written down explicitly or explained in it’ This selection offers a
comprehensive survey of the 'Kabbalah', the body of writings in the Jewish
mystical tradition. It features texts from a variety of literary forms, from
the earliest biblical sources through to the early twentieth century, with a
section on 'practical kabbalistic knowledge and procedure' to appeal to the
modern market.
Jewish Mysticism Joseph Dan 1998-11-01 Interest in Jewish mysticism is, in our
generation, widespread and growing. From Hebrew schools to Hollywood, people of
all backgrounds and levels of knowledge are pursuing the subject. Books,
magazines, journals, and classes are rapidly growing in number. One result of
this burst of interest and popularization of Jewish mysticism is the problem of
misinformation. The need for reliable source material has become crucial. This
four-volume work by Professor Joseph Dan is a monumental event in the
publishing history of English-language reference books on the subject of Jewish
mystical thought and practice. Professor Dan's credentials are of the highest
order. The recipient of the Israel Prize (considered to be Israel's highest
honor), Joseph Dan is the Gershom Scholem Professor of Kabbalah at the Hebrew
University of Jerusalem, and continues to be a visiting professor at some of
the most prestigious institutions of higher learning in the world.
Physician of the Soul, Healer of the Cosmos Lawrence Fine 2003 Isaac Luria
(1534-1572) is one of the most extraordinary and influential mystical figures
in the history of Judaism, a visionary teacher who helped shape the course of
nearly all subsequent Jewish mysticism. Given his importance, it is remarkable
that this is the first scholarly work on him in English. Most studies of
Lurianic Kabbalah focus on Luria’s mythic and speculative ideas or on the
ritual and contemplative practices he taught. The central premise of this book
is that Lurianic Kabbalah was first and foremost a lived and living phenomenon
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in an actual social world. Thus the book focuses on Luria the person and on his
relationship to his disciples. What attracted Luria’s students to him? How did
they react to his inspired and charismatic behavior? And what roles did Luria
and his students see themselves playing in their collective quest for repair of
the cosmos and messianic redemption?
The Heart and the Fountain Joseph Dan 2003-09-26 Over 25 selections reflect the
remarkable scope of Jewish mysticism, from the visions of Rabbi Akiba and Rabbi
Ishmael to the secrets of the Zohar; from apocalyptic, messianic and magical
texts to the writings of four contemporary Israeli poets.
Kabbalah Rabbi Lawrence Kushner 2006-10-10 Sometime, somewhere, someone is
searching for answers . . . . . . in a thirteenth-century castle . . . on a
train to a concentration camp . . . in a New York city apartment Hidden within
the binding of an ancient text that has been passed down through the ages lies
the answer to one of the heart’s eternal questions. When the text falls into
the hands of Rabbi Kalman Stern, he has no idea that his lonely life of
intellectual pursuits is about to change once he opens the book. Soon
afterward, he meets astronomer Isabel Benveniste, a woman of science who stirs
his soul as no woman has for many years. But Kalman has much to learn before he
can unlock his heart and let true love into his life. The key lies in the
mysterious document he finds inside the Zohar, the master text of the Kabbalah.
Kabbalah Joseph Dan 2007-08-30 An account of Kabbalah and its impact outside of
Judaism offers a concise and highly accurate look at the history and character
of the various systems developed by the adherents of the Kabbalah.
Magic: A Very Short Introduction Owen Davies 2012-01-26 Defining 'magic' is a
maddening task. Over the last century numerous philosophers, anthropologists,
historians, and theologians have attempted to pin down its essential meaning,
sometimes analysing it in such complex and abstruse depth that it all but loses
its sense altogether. For this reason, many people often shy away from
providing a detailed definition, assuming it is generally understood as the
human control of supernatural forces. 'Magic' continues to pervade the popular
imagination and idiom. People feel comfortable with its contemporary multiple
meanings, unaware of the controversy, conflict, and debate its definition has
caused over two and a half millennia. In common usage today 'magic' is uttered
in reference to the supernatural, superstition, illusion, trickery, religious
miracles, fantasies, and as a simple superlative. The literary confection known
as 'magical realism' has considerable appeal and many modern scientists have
ironically incorporated the word into their vocabulary, with their 'magic
acid', 'magic bullets' and 'magic angles'. Since the so-called European
Enlightenment magic has often been seen as a marker of primitivism, of a
benighted earlier stage of human development. Yet across the modern globalized
world hundreds of millions continue to resort to magic - and also to fear it.
Magic provides explanations and remedies for those living in extreme poverty
and without access to alternatives. In the industrial West, with its state
welfare systems, religious fundamentalists decry the continued moral threat
posed by magic. Under the guise of neo-Paganism, its practice has become a
religion in itself. Magic continues to be a truly global issue. This Very Short
Introduction does not attempt to provide a concluding definition of magic: it
is beyond simple definition. Instead it explores the many ways in which magic,
as an idea and a practice, has been understood and employed over the millennia.
ABOUT THE SERIES: The Very Short Introductions series from Oxford University
Press contains hundreds of titles in almost every subject area. These pocketkabbalah-a-very-short-introduction-very-short-int
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sized books are the perfect way to get ahead in a new subject quickly. Our
expert authors combine facts, analysis, perspective, new ideas, and enthusiasm
to make interesting and challenging topics highly readable.
Magic: A Very Short Introduction Owen Davies 2012-01-26 Magic continues to be
an enduring topic of fascination, managing to pervade the popular imagination.
In this Very Short Introduction Owen Davies explores the definitions and
practice of magic over the millennia; highlighting the controversy, conflict,
and debate it has caused.
Catholicism: A Very Short Introduction Gerald O'Collins 2017-05-18 Despite a
long history of external threats and internal strife, the Roman Catholic Church
remains a vast and influential presence in our modern world. But what were its
origins, and how has it changed and adapted over the centuries? After Pope
Benedict XVI dramatically resigned in early 2013 (the first Pope to resign
since the fifteenth century), and Pope Francis was elected, many wondered what
direction he would lead the Church in, and whether the Church could modernise
in the face of the demands of our world. In this Very Short Introduction,
Gerald O'Collins covers the history of the Catholic Church, and considers some
of the key issues facing Catholicism today, such as the catastrophic
revelations about clerical child abuse, the impact of the growth of Islam, and
the destruction in the Middle East of ancient Christian church communities. He
also shows how Catholics are being increasingly challenged by an opposition
between their traditional Christian values and rights which are endorsed by the
secular world, such as the right to physician assisted suicide or same-sex
marriage, and considers the future for the largest and oldest institution in
the world. ABOUT THE SERIES: The Very Short Introductions series from Oxford
University Press contains hundreds of titles in almost every subject area.
These pocket-sized books are the perfect way to get ahead in a new subject
quickly. Our expert authors combine facts, analysis, perspective, new ideas,
and enthusiasm to make interesting and challenging topics highly readable.
Monasticism: A Very Short Introduction Stephen J. Davis 2018-01-12 Monasticism
is a social and religious phenomenon which originated in antiquity and which
still remains relevant in the twenty-first century. But what, exactly, is it,
and how is it distinguished from other kinds of religious and non-religious
practice? In this Very Short Introduction Stephen J. Davis discusses the
history of monasticism, from our earliest evidence for it, and the different
types which have developed from antiquity to the present day. He considers
where monasteries are located, from East Asia to North America, and everywhere
in between, and how their settings impact the everyday life and worldview of
the monks and nuns who dwell there. Exploring how monastic communities are
organized, he also looks at how aspects of life like food, sleep, sex, work,
and prayer are regimented. Finally, Davis discusses what the stories about
saints communicate about monastic identity and ethics, and considers what place
there is for monasticism in the modern world. ABOUT THE SERIES: The Very Short
Introductions series from Oxford University Press contains hundreds of titles
in almost every subject area. These pocket-sized books are the perfect way to
get ahead in a new subject quickly. Our expert authors combine facts, analysis,
perspective, new ideas, and enthusiasm to make interesting and challenging
topics highly readable.
Like Bread on the Seder Plate Rebecca Trachtenberg Alpert 1997 One of the first
women to be ordained as a rabbi explores how lesbians can shape Jewish
tradition to resonate with their own experience.
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The Devil: A Very Short Introduction Darren Oldridge 2012-05-31 The Devil has
fascinated writers and theologians since the time of the New Testament, and
inspired many dramatic and haunting works of art. Today he remains a potent
image in popular culture. The Devil: A Very Short Introduction presents an
introduction to the Christian Devil through the history of ideas and the lives
of real people.
Mystical Experience in Abraham Abulafia, The Moshe Idel 2012-02-01 The first
wide-scale presentation of a major Jewish mystic, the founder of the ecstatic
Kabbalah.
Spirituality: A Very Short Introduction Philip Sheldrake 2012-11-29 With a
decline in traditional religious belief, interest in spirituality has grown
hugely in Western cultures. The notion of spirituality expresses the fact that
many people are driven by goals that concern more than material satisfaction.
Philip Sheldrake explores the historical foundations of spirituality and
considers how it transforms lives.
Kabbalah 2005
Monasticism: a Very Short Introduction Stephen J. Davis 2018-01-25 Monasticism
is a social and religious phenomenon which originated in antiquity and which
still remains relevant in the twenty-first century. But what, exactly, is it,
and how is it distinguished from other kinds of religious and non-religious
practice? In this Very Short Introduction Stephen J. Davis discusses the
history of monasticism, from our earliest evidence for it, and the different
types which have developed from antiquity to the present day. He considers
where monasteries are located, from East Asia to North America, and everywhere
in between, and how their settings impact the everyday life and worldview of
the monks and nuns who dwell there. Exploring how monastic communities are
organized, he also looks at how aspects of life like food, sleep, sex, work,
and prayer are regimented. Finally, Davis discusses what the stories about
saints communicate about monastic identity and ethics, and considers what place
there is for monasticism in the modern world. ABOUT THE SERIES: The Very Short
Introductions series from Oxford University Press contains hundreds of titles
in almost every subject area. These pocket-sized books are the perfect way to
get ahead in a new subject quickly. Our expert authors combine facts, analysis,
perspective, new ideas, and enthusiasm to make interesting and challenging
topics highly readable.
Spirituality: A Very Short Introduction Philip Sheldrake 2012-11-29 It has been
suggested that 'spirituality' has become a word that 'can define an era'. Why?
Because paradoxically, alongside a decline in traditional religious
affiliations, the growing interest in spirituality and the use of the word in a
variety of contexts is a striking aspect of contemporary western cultures.
Indeed, spirituality is sometimes contrasted attractively with religion,
although this is problematic and implies that religion is essentially dogma,
moralism, institutions, buildings, and hierarchies. The notion of spirituality
expresses the fact that many people are driven by goals that concern more than
material satisfaction. Broadly, it refers to the deepest values and sense of
meaning by which people seek to live. Sometimes these values are conventionally
religious. Sometimes they are associated with what is understood as 'the
sacred' in a broader sense - that is, of ultimate rather than merely
instrumental importance. This Very Short Introduction, written by one of the
most eminent scholars and writers on spirituality, explores the historical
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foundations of the thought and considers how it came to have the significance
it is developing today. ABOUT THE SERIES: The Very Short Introductions series
from Oxford University Press contains hundreds of titles in almost every
subject area. These pocket-sized books are the perfect way to get ahead in a
new subject quickly. Our expert authors combine facts, analysis, perspective,
new ideas, and enthusiasm to make interesting and challenging topics highly
readable.
The Spanish Civil War: A Very Short Introduction Helen Graham 2005-03-24 This
Very Short Introduction offers a powerfully-written explanation of the Spanish
Civil war's complex origins and course, and explores its impact on a personal
and international scale. It examines Spanish participation in European
resistance movements during World War II and also the ongoing civil war waged
politically, economically, judicially and culturally inside Spain by Francoism
after its military victory in 1939. During this time, history writing itself
became a battleground, and the book charts the Franco regime's attempt to
appropriate the past. Graham has provided an ethical reflection on the war in
the context of Europe's tumultuous twentieth century, highlighting why it has
inspired some of the greatest writers of our time, and how the effects of this
regime continue to resonate today in Britain, continental Europe, and beyond.
Judaism: A Very Short Introduction Norman Solomon 2014-08-28 Normon Solomon's
succinct book is an ideal introduction to Judaism as a religion and way of
life. Demonstrating the diverse nature and ethnic origin of those with the
Jewish faith, Solomon explores how the Jewish religion has developed in the
2,000 years since the days of the Bible. This Very Short Introduction starts by
outlining the basics of practical Judaism - its festivals, prayers, customs,
and various sects - and goes on to consider how Judaism has responded to, and
dealt with, a number of key issues and debates, including the impact of the
Holocaust and the establishment of the State of Israel. In this new edition,
Solomon considers issues of contemporary Judaism in the twenty first century.
ABOUT THE SERIES: The Very Short Introductions series from Oxford University
Press contains hundreds of titles in almost every subject area. These pocketsized books are the perfect way to get ahead in a new subject quickly. Our
expert authors combine facts, analysis, perspective, new ideas, and enthusiasm
to make interesting and challenging topics highly readable.
Introduction to the Book of Zohar, Volume 1 Yehudah Ashlag 2005-01-01 The
Science of Kabbalah (Pticha) is the first in a series of texts that Rav Michael
Laitman, Kabbalist and scientist, designed to introduce readers to the special
language and terminology of the Kabbalah. Here, Rav Laitman reveals authentic
Kabbalah in a manner that is both rational and mature. Readers are gradually
led to an understanding of the logical design of the Universe and the life
whose home it is. The Science of Kabbalah, a revolutionary work that is
unmatched in its clarity, depth, and appeal to the intellect, will enable
readers to approach the more technical works of Baal HaSulam (Rabbi Yehuda
Ashlag), such as 'Talmud Eser Sefirot' and Zohar. Although scientists and
philosophers will delight in its illumination, laymen will also enjoy the
satisfying answers to the riddles of life that only authentic Kabbalah
provides. Now, travel through the pages and prepare for an astonishing journey
into the 'Upper Worlds'.
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